
From:   
Sent: 30 January 2019 20:41 
To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: BROOMHILL AVENUE GREENSPACE 

 

Re: BROOMHILL AVENUE GREENSPACE 

I support the protection of the above community greenspace by transfer of the asset to the 
local community to be used for community enhancement. Greenspace is important, indeed 
essential, for communities in terms of a range of health and well-being benefits. It is correct 
that communities are able to have involvement in the deployment of their local green spaces. 

 

 

 

  

 




